[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Tim Screen 
Sent: 26 January 2018 16:15
To: Linda Griffiths
Subject: 18/00006/DISC - Land South West Of Bicester Adjoining Oxford Road And Middleton Stoney Road Bicester
Importance: High

Dear Linda 

A fowl sewer and its inspection chamber is proposed in the LAP This is NOT acceptable and will mean that the LAP is inappropriate for CDC to adopt. A risk to children’s health, and future closure of the play area due to pipe clearance or excavations denying children’s improvement in health and social development will be the unfortunate result – refer to Private Drainage & External Works drawing PJS17-06 with screenshot. Please ask them to redesign the system to divert away from the play area.

Regards

Tim

Tim Screen CMLI
Landscape Architect

Cherwell District & South Northants Councils
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This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action. 
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